Principal: Vicky Counsell

Begbrook Drive, Stapleton, Bristol BS16 1HG

Tel: 0117 903 0386 **Email:** info@bpa.clf.uk www.begbrookprimaryacademy.clf.uk



Friday 11th October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

At Begbrook, we are privileged to be part of a diverse and inclusive community where we celebrate and enjoy learning about other cultures, languages and religion.

As part of our approach to reading for pleasure, we would like to welcome parents and carers to come and read to their child's class. As well as listening to stories in English, we would love to hear stories in other languages and from a range of different cultures.

If you are interested, please use the sign-up sheet on your child's classroom door. We will then contact you to arrange a suitable date and time.

Kind regards,

Begbrook Team



